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DATE: March 27, 2015

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk /

FROM: Adam Hill, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering^/Oy/'
RE: Docket No. 150091-WS._. Application for approval of transfer of Certificate Nos.

490-W and 425-S from East Marion Sanitary Systems, Inc. to East Marion Utilities,
LLC, in Marion County.

Please file the attached in the above mentioned Docket File.

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED MAR 27, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 01695-15
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March 27,2015

Mr. Michael Smallridge
3336 Grand Blvd., Suite 102
Holiday, FL 34690-2249

Re: Docket No. 150091-WS - Application for approval of transfer of Certificate Nos. 490-W
and 425-^ from East Marion Sanitary Systems, Inc. to East Marion Utilities, LLC, in Marion
County.

Dear Mr. Smallridge:

We have received East Marion Utility, LLC's (East Marion or Utility) application submitted
on March 17, 2015. Rule 25-30.030(2)(b), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), requires that the
territory description included in the notice shall not rely on references to government lots, local streets,
recorded plats or lots, tracts, or other recorded instruments. Staffs review of the provided territory
description has revealed that the third area described (beginning with "Also: Lots 107") and the fifth
area described (containing "north of Fort Gates Road") do not comply with this requirement. Please
provide an amended territory description that complies with the requirements set fordi in the Rule.

Additionally,payment of the filing fee of$1,500 was not included in the application. We will
be unable to proceed with the transfer process until the filing fee has been paid.

Responses to this letter should be submitted to the following address:

Office ofCommission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
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Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please feel free to
contact Mr. Adam Hill by phone at (850) 413-6425 or e-mail AHill@psc.state.fl.us for technical
questions, or the Commission attorney on this matter, Ms. Kyesha Mapp by phone at (850) 413-6230
or e-mail KMapD@psc.state.fl.us for legal questions. Please include the docket number on all
submissions to the Commission Clerk.

AH:tj

Tom Ballinger
Director

Division of Engineering

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (DN 150091-WS)
Division ofEngineering (A. Hill)
Office of the General Counsel (K. Mapp)




